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QUOTATION

Our Reference: QUO135914
Date of Quotation: August 31, 2023

From: CAEN Technologies Inc.
1 Edgewater Street - Suite 101
Staten Island, NY 10305

To: Brookhaven National Laboratory
RECEIVING: BLDG 98, ROCHESTER STREET
UPTON-NY, 11973
USA

Phone:
Email:

(718) 981-0401
sales@caentechnologies.com

Attn: Camarda Tim

Item Product code Description U. P. Qty. Disc.% Subtot.

1 WA995XAAAAAA A995 - Insertion/extraction tool Radiall 282549024for A996 $ 371.00 1.00 5.00 $ 352.45

2 WA996XAAAAAA A996 - 52 pin cable connector for A173XB-A183XB-A1932A-
A1535 $ 614.00 1.00 5.00 $ 583.30

Total $ 935.75

Notice: PLEASE MAKE PURCHASE ORDER OUT TO:
CAEN TECHNOLOGIES INC.
1 Edgewater Street - Suite 101
Staten Island, NY 10305
via email (recommended): sales@caentechnologies.com
via fax: (718) 556-9185
ATTN: Denise Heron or Adriana Romano - Phone: (718) 981-0401
In case of order please mention the product code.

Prices: FOB Staten Island, New York
Delivery: Approx 12 weeks ARO

Quotation validity: 4 weeks from present
Guarantee: 1 year at Staten Island, New York

Payment: 30 days from invoice date

Destination control
statement:

These items are controlled by the U.S. Government and authorized for export only to the country of
ultimate destination for use by the ultimate consignee or end-user(s) herein identified. They may not be
resold, transferred, or otherwise disposed of, to any other country or to any person other than the
authorized ultimate consignee or end-user(s), either in their original form or after being incorporated into
other items, without first obtaining approval from the U.S. government or as otherwise authorized by U.S.
law and regulations.
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I remain at your complete disposal for any further information you may require and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best Regards,
Marco Locatelli


